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Hello everyone!  
 
I have some fantastic news and a request to present to you all. Our campaign for the 
Michigan State House of Representatives has fully launched, and we are more active 
than ever. So many of our friends, family, and neighbors recognize the need for a voice 
in Lansing that cares about our local concerns and will fight unwaveringly for these 
concerns in a wise, effective, and ethical way. This is our movement, our campaign, and 
this is why people in our district are uniting to get on board.  
 
It seems that every day that goes by, new friendships and stories are being made that 
give so much energy and life to our campaign. It is so important to remember why we 
are together fighting to make a difference, and these connections are the heart of our 
passion and mission. This brings me to my request for you.  
 
While we have connected with so many new people, every resident of the 64th District 
needs the opportunity to hear of our mission. All should be given a chance to get on 
board. Nobody should be left out. To accomplish this, we need donations. We are 
preparing to send out large batches of mailings to many people who may not have 
heard of us otherwise. Each mailing will cost approximately $5,000. This is our first goal, 
and I know that your generosity and enthusiasm will go above and beyond.  
 
Our team is bursting with energy, and standing at the ready to send these out. Your 
donations do make a lasting and legitimate impact, bringing more of our neighbors and 
friends along our journey. Let's all get together and join the movement. Every single 
donation is another friend who knows about our campaign. A house divided cannot 
stand, but we will not be divided. We will do this together. 
 


